
       

    THE PRESIDENT  
           OF THE  
GENERAL ASSEMBLY   

 
 
 18 June 2021 
 
 
Excellency, 
 

I have the honour to transmit herewith, a letter from H.E. Mohammed Al Hassan, 
Permanent Representative of Oman to the United Nations, and H.E. Mr. Agustin Santos 
Maraver, Permanent Representative of Spain to the United Nations, the co-facilitators for the 
Seventh Review of the Global Counter Terrorism Strategy (GCTS).  
  

As consultations are still ongoing, the plenary meeting of the General Assembly to 
adopt the GCTS resolution scheduled for 21 June 2021, is hereby postponed, and a new date 
will be communicated shortly. 
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